
Monday 27th April 2015 

Introducing Goldilocks and the Three Bears through maths.  

We explored sizes and ordering according to size. We used lots of language related to size and or-

dering. The Year 1 children also used an online interactive game  to explore sizes and ordering on 

the Topmarks website called ‘Three Bears’.  

 


